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          19th December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear West Park Families 
 
Friday 22nd December is the final day of a long first term of this academic year.  For Years 7 to 10 
this will be a non-uniform day and an opportunity to wear Christmas clothing and/or appropriate 
festive accessories. 
 

Our Year 11 cohort have really impressed us during the mock exams. Year 11 pupils have 
exhibited excellent exam behaviours and have shown a real determination to do their best across 
all subjects. On Friday 22nd December Year 11 pupils should attend school as normal in full 
uniform.  Year 11 pupils will be allowed to leave site at 10.50 a.m. (approx.) via the Park Road exit. 
 
Please ensure that your child is aware of these arrangements and is in attendance at West Park 
until the end of term. 
 
There will be no afterschool clubs, homework clubs or catch up sessions on this day as we shut 
down for Christmas.  
 
Wishing you all a lovely festive break. 
 
 Kind regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


